
COMMUNIQUE 

Extension of closing date for the Scholarships to Learners with Disabilities 

 

The Public is hereby informed that the closing date for submission of applications for the 

Scholarships to Learners with Disabilities has been extended up to Friday 23 October 2020. 

Interested candidates are kindly requested to submit their completed application form to the 

following address: 

  Scholarships (SRM) Section (Room 1.100) 

  Ministry of Education, Tertiary Education  

Science and Technology 

MITD House, Pont Fer 

Phoenix  

 

For more information on the above scholarship scheme, please contact the Scholarships (SRM) 

Section on 6015262/6015200 (Ext 5610) or consult the Ministry’s website as follows:- 

  https://education.govmu.org 

 

Date: 02 October 2020    Scholarships (SRM) Section 

       Ministry of Education, Tertiary Education  

Science and Technology 

MITD House, Pont Fer 

Phoenix  

 

 

 

 

https://education.govmu.org/

